
 

The óCFR  30th  Anniversary ô- by Tom Chatterley   (report below) 

Cumberland Fell Runners  

Newsletter - WINTER 2016 -17  

Welcome to the first newsletter of 2017. There is plenty to read and think about in this issue. 

Thank you to all contributors.  

You can find more about our club on our website  www.c-f-r.org.uk , Facebook & Twitter.  

In this issue. 

Did you know ? ïLOST on BLACKCOMBE .Photo Quiz ïJim Fairey 

Club Meeting news-Jenny Chatterley  Winter League Winners ïJane Mottram 

Next Championship Races Book Club ïPaul Johnson 

Club Kit- Ryan Crellin  Juniors News 

Club Runs  WANTED! ïVolunteers 

CFR 30th Anniversary ïJane Mottram  Wasdale Wombling- Lindsay Buck 

CFR at 30- Barry Johnson Race Reports Blake,-Crummock, Jarretôs 

Jaunt, Carrock, Long Mynd.. 

Feature Race - Eskdale Elevation ï David Jones  Other News. 

 

View from Latrigg ïby Sandra Mason 

 

http://www.c-f-r.org.uk/


           Did You Know!ñ LOST on BLACK COMBE  !!! 
Several members went walkabout on the Black Combe fell race ! Not surprising a s the mist was down 

to the bottom of the f ell ! 

Interesting screen shot from Strava of the flybys 

from our club... no naming and shaming here though! 

And... a faithful CFR dog also found himself lost  and 

was rescued by another brave CFR dog!  

And ... someone lost/forgot their dibber!  

And... Two club members lost their car after 

navigating the course  perfectly ! 

And...someone lost the contents of their stomach on 

the way home! 

Claire and Jennie --ôYou did what !!õ 

Some of the members home safe . Are the others still out there  or hiding in shame ? 



Club Meeting Summary Tuesday 14th March ïby Jennie 
Chatterley, Club Secretary 

 

Nick Moore- Chair 

Kate Beaty- Treasurer 

Jennie Chatterley- Secretary 

Paul Jennings- Membership and website 

Andy Bradley- Statistician 

Dot Patton- Newsletter 

Jane Mottram- Press officer 

 
*Ryan Crellin has sourced technical tshirts and vests for racing. The colour and stripe will be identical to current vests. The prices 
will be subsidised by the club for an initial purchase. £15 each. Watch this space for ordering soon. 

*With welcome new members coming along on a Tuesday night, we need to be clear everyone carries advisory kit for safety and 
the run does not have a leader; we are a group going for a run. Individuals take their own responsibility but we look out for each 
other of course! The website and FB page will be updated with the extra info. 
*The next year's winter league races were decided along with having a presentation at a pie night. 

*Navigation sessions will be costed by Jennie Chatterley before we look to our own members. 

*The FB members' only page will soon be updated to include paid up members for 2017 only as this is part of membership and 
may contain personal discussion/details not for all to view. 

The open FB page will be updated as an insight to the club's activities and news for anyone to view. 

*Chris Knowles stores all kit at the moment and Dot Patton has offered to make an inventory. We need to buy a couple of 
tables. A small white table has gone missing. Anyone? 

*We welcome 9 new members and have 90 joined for 2017. Paul Jennings will email Sportident link to the committee for an 
update of current members. 

*We discussed adding a couple of extra short races for super vet runners who would like to complete 6 races. 

Next meeting 16th May 

Swan Inn, Cockermouth , 8.00 (after club run on Sale Fell)  

All welcome 

DONT FORGET- next championship races  
Coledale Horseshoe (med) ïSat 8th April ïentries to Chris Knowles asap. 

Eskdale Elevation (long) ïSat 6th May.(not Wednesday as on the CFR card) 

Buttermere Sailbeck (med) ï Sat 20th May 

Latterbarrow Loop(short) ïWed 24th May 

Duddon (long)-  Sat 3rd June  

Langstrath (short) ïWed 21st June 

 

Everyone who completes 6 Championship races receives a prize at Presentation evening.! 

         Support your club! 

                       See your name rise up the league tables! 

                                         Follow the championship commentary on Facebook!. 

                                                      Receive a prize! 

Also plenty of other local races in the FRA calendar book and website to enjoy. 

Charlotte Akam               Matthew Aleixo  
Colin Burgess                   Tamsin Cass   
Jenny Jennings                 Ryan Hutchinson  
Peter Mcavoy                   Andy Ross          
 Rosie Watson                   
Official welcome to Hannah & Jen Bradley -
completing the full Bradley family as CFR  competing 
members. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/jennie.chatterley
https://www.facebook.com/dot.patton.7
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100009485571219


                                             CLUB  KIT ïRyan Crellin.  

New CFR Vests and Technical T-Shirts are now available. 

We have decided as a club to go with a new supplier and manage our own stock to improve the reliability of 
supply. As part of this we have updated them (slightly) to include the club logo and now the stripe will only 
go one way. Breaking with what has turned out to be a long standing tradition! 

Mens, women's and youth sizes are available and the club (adult and junior sections) have agreed to 
subsidise the new vests and technical t-shirts for the time being. So the vests will cost £15 rather than the 
current £20, Technical T-Shirts will cost the same as the vests £15. Absolute bargain. 

Orders in the future will be placed when we meet the minimum order level, 10+, but it gets cheaper 26+. So 
if you even possibly think you would like one it would be best to order now, whilst we are placing a big order 
and subsiding! 

The plan is to place an order in a few weeks time, so I'm taking orders and money between now and then. 
Can you please place your order by emailing me, ryancrellin@gmail.com  or see me on Tuesday nights? 
Will organise money collection once orders are collected. 

I have a mens medium vest size and large t-shirt if people want to judge the sizes or just have a feel of the 
material. But I find they are true to my normal clothes size, unlike the old Ronhill vests which measured 
small. We will also be keeping a small stock so may have opportunity to swap sizes, if you find it to be 
incorrect. 

The below link should have the design of the vest and the t-shirt for people to view, as well as the sizing 
chart. 

https://www.dropbox.com/é/xq6myaé/AADf4VHrZV4I-KYA1CG2mh6Naé 

Thank you. 

         
 

Vests and T-Shirts 

Shared with Dropbox 

DROPBOX.COM 

 

 

 

Also available to order from Jennie 

Chatterley Club Leisure wear.  

Ladies and Mens  Fleece, Hoodie , T 

shirts and Buff All royal blue with 

CFR logo .  

 

 
 

mailto:ryancrellin@gmail.com
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/xq6myachgxnihyf/AADf4VHrZV4I-KYA1CG2mh6Na?dl=0
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fsh%2Fxq6myachgxnihyf%2FAADf4VHrZV4I-KYA1CG2mh6Na%3Fdl%3D0&h=ATMJlV6s2TXWyupmd8WkSXWmhyU9F4NPWSP3bOiYfZ-2Ad7jb5OeUZnJYJT4dYvjbQg1Dav2LPTg2jj0KdDBzt45pVRFwVXAG50JQoL4giwwQmM6P-Pi-OdwzrtRKCY6Wx0&enc=AZMYn_dY3ufWDcq6Ly-SImh8fR1X1cQkn8omacUo_x2w75plwvLSmmPpbvCL5mzjI2AHEGoQ_KDnn-0JVrMteByc2vB-hLCVszWYJYQDKX79qj4Kf-zE_O7wTnCEK_-D8gLRoqyX8FLAAIsZJWbD1fkeNbwVgfh5fTEl_AMxuzmtIUHUkt3OmBVQicMlQqVsBtE&s=1
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fsh%2Fxq6myachgxnihyf%2FAADf4VHrZV4I-KYA1CG2mh6Na%3Fdl%3D0&h=ATMJlV6s2TXWyupmd8WkSXWmhyU9F4NPWSP3bOiYfZ-2Ad7jb5OeUZnJYJT4dYvjbQg1Dav2LPTg2jj0KdDBzt45pVRFwVXAG50JQoL4giwwQmM6P-Pi-OdwzrtRKCY6Wx0&enc=AZMYn_dY3ufWDcq6Ly-SImh8fR1X1cQkn8omacUo_x2w75plwvLSmmPpbvCL5mzjI2AHEGoQ_KDnn-0JVrMteByc2vB-hLCVszWYJYQDKX79qj4Kf-zE_O7wTnCEK_-D8gLRoqyX8FLAAIsZJWbD1fkeNbwVgfh5fTEl_AMxuzmtIUHUkt3OmBVQicMlQqVsBtE&s=1
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fsh%2Fxq6myachgxnihyf%2FAADf4VHrZV4I-KYA1CG2mh6Na%3Fdl%3D0&h=ATMfJy0b73-Fm7YrS3j7RddeDuIWd_8NTk21wvakSJFz_5KCNYmA0iZ42oZHFVpCIzDT925OLymMhDab7YSIH3l9veU24h6AdXy17P-a7BvDdAUJNhquNBsOYux60CfP22E&enc=AZOqa--DIbzYkOjfblJxqlr9KLcEUv5rjjN9D1LAS3e-sVuyIibJDxrbzFOFZWfFjY5M9BS0sC489fm2z8bFZq5UEEs7sfiBVyOtUYC3wnHS4QwRML4EIS0_lnTrJfa8OjsrhzGqOLpFz2JRN9Rn6vduDjzuYHea6O2O-lPxz-RB6mk1zsX7QuwxxvWCK9Sr30E&s=1


Club Runs-Tuesday Evening 6.30 various venues. --Now in Daylight!   

 

Tuesday Evening Club runs continue to be very well supported ðoften up to 22 

members attending. See website for venues.  www.c-f-r.org.uk   

 

                                                                            Great Bourne  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ard Crag   
 
Other Training 

 
Sam Ayres of óBodyfit ó  provides running, Metafit  and core stability classes for all abilities - All details here: 

www.bodyfitpersonaltraining.co.uk  

Or As Anita Barke r suggests - 
Science says that  taking a hot bath burns the 
same amount of calories as going for a run.  

 

Pity it doesnõt make you faster as well.  

 

 

 

                         CFR 30th  Anniversary Supper -   Jane Mottram  

80 people turned out on Feb5th to help celebrate CFR 30th anniversary at Whitehaven Golf 

Club. 

There was a spectrum of people from original to new members who were treated to a variety of 

speakers. Barry Johnson and Harry Jarrett talked about the history of the club and founder 

members. Peter Crompton and Andy Bradley reminisced on the nineties and their trips away 

with the club .Paul Johnsonôs talk brought us right up to date with current activities. Colin 

Dulson spoke for Joss Naylor, club President, who was in Spain, sending best wishes to all and 

for the clubôs future. 

There was a great display of old photos and memorabilia and a great time was had by all! 

http://www.c-f-r.org.uk/
http://www.bodyfitpersonaltraining.co.uk/


A selection of photos by Tom Chatterley. 

 

 

 

 


